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14 May 2021 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you to those parents who attended the TSSSA meeting on Monday evening. The association 

continues to work hard on creating innovative ideas on maintaining income as well as providing some 

exciting and welcome distractions from the current global crisis. During the meeting I thanked the 

committee and the school community for all their hard work in raising funds which has enabled the school 

to purchase and install the playground. The timing of the build and opening of the new equipment was 

perfect for the return to full re-opening of schools. It is absolutely right that money raised over the last 

couple of years is spent on and benefits the children currently in school. Whilst the treasurer explained 

that, due to the large spend, the bank account is much emptier I am pleased to say that, amongst other 

smaller items the association agreed to purchase several new large picnic benches to replace the tired 

wooden ones. This purchase will add to our outdoor space and enable children to enjoy both learning and 

relaxing outside. 

The association have organised a programme of events and activities for the Summer. These will be risk 

assessed closer to each event and according to the national and local situation at the time. Please be aware 

that the events may be changed or postponed to keep our community safe.  

The association are looking for volunteers to help us tidy the grounds of the school on Saturday 22 May 

between 9am and noon. If you can offer an hour or more of your time that would be much appreciated. 

Children can come with parents, but must be appropriately supervised. Please let the school office, Caroline 

or Dani know if you are able to attend and your preferred time slot so that we can organise the morning 

safely. Thank you. 

The association are putting together a Garden Activity Box to keep green fingers busy over half term. More 

information will be coming out today in the book bags and electronically. 

The governors are meeting next week. Part of the meeting will be to agree the risk assessment for school 

operations over the next few weeks. The Department for Education have recently issued revised guidance 

and the new risk assessment will be sent out next week after governor approval. The full guidance can be 

found on our website using the button at the top of the web page. 

Next week is the first of our Family Worship Services. Year 3 parents are invited to attend the short service 

at 9am and Year 2 parents at 9.45am. The services are being held at St Stephen’s and St Agnes’ Church in 

Vansittart Road. Please remember the following safety precautions: 

 One adult per family please 

 Adults attending must be wearing a mask 

 Please follow the Church Warden’s guidance on sanitising on arrival and seating 

 Please ensure you maintain social distancing guidance at all times 



 

Trinity St Stephen CE Aided First School 

Vansittart Road, Windsor, SL4 5DF 

T:  01753 862540  |  E:  office@tssfirst.co.uk 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Louise Lovegrove 

 

 

 

 

Thriving and Achieving in a Caring Christian Community 

This is my commandment, that you love one another as I have loved you. John Ch15 v12 

 
 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Some of our children celebrated Eid yesterday.  We wish them and their family a happy celebration. 

Attached with this newsletter is important information relating to car seat safety, a leaflet giving details of 

a cricket club and a flyer advertising Summer job opportunities. 

Please see below for Summer dates. The new TSSSA events are highlighted in red. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

 

Summer Term Dates 

20 May 2021  Family Worship at 9am 

Held at the Church of St Stephen and St Agnes 

Year 3 parents or carers (one per 

family please) 

20 May 2021 Family Worship at 9.45am 

Held at the Church of St Stephen and St Agnes 

Year 2 parents or carers (one per 

family please) 

22 May 2021 TSSSA Grounds Maintenance Working Party 9am to noon 

26 May 2021 Extended day for Year 4 at Ufton Court 

31 May 2021 TSSSA Sponsored Reading Challenge  

17 June 2021 TSSSA Father’s Day Stall 3-4pm 

24 June 2021 Family Worship at 9am 

Held at the Church of St Stephen and St Agnes 

Year 4 parents or carers (one per 

family please) 

24 June 2021 Family Worship at 9.45am 

Held at the Church of St Stephen and St Agnes 

Year 1 and Reception parents or 

carers (one per family please) 

25 June 2021 TSSSA Year 3 Film Night 3-5pm 
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09 July 2021 TSSSA Year 4 Film Night 3-5pm 

02 July 2021 TSSSA Summer Stall Sale 3-4pm 

10 July 2021 Sign up for the RBWM Libraries Reading Challenge Bachelors Acre 10am to noon. 

15 July 2021 Leaver’s Service at 9.15am Guidance for this service will be 

sent out nearer the time. 

 


